State Bank of Pakistan

KARACHI

DR. REZA BAQIR
GOVERNOR

Letter of Transmittal

October 28, 2021

Dear Mr. Shaukat Tarin,

As required under Section 40(2) of the State Bank of Pakistan Act, 1956, I am pleased to
enclose a report by the SBP Board on the working of the Bank along with the annual financial
statements of the Bank and auditors’ report thereon for the year ended June 30, 2021.

Sincerely,

Mr. Shaukat Fayaz Ahmed Tarin

Advisor to Prime Minister on Finance and Revenue
Ministry of Finance

Government of Pakistan

Islamabad.
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